Lleverino,Felix

From: Jamie Williams [Jamie . Williams@questar.com]
Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2016 11:22 AM

To: Lleverino,Felix

Subject: RE: Gibson Hill Sub Plat

Hi Felix,

We don’t have any facilities in the area’s marked in red on the plat. Questar will
approve the vacation of the 60ft easement upon recording of the new 10ft easement in
its place. Let me know if there is anything else that you need from me.

Thanks,
Jamie Williams
801.324.3735

From: Lleverino,Felix [mailto:flleverino@co.weber.ut.us]
Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2016 10:36 AM

To: Jamie Williams

Subject: Gibson Hill Sub Plat

Jamie

Attached is the plat showing the 60" utility Easement vacation proposal. A ten foot PUE will be created in it’s place.

Felix Lleverino

Weber County Planning
2380 Washington Blvd Ogden
Utah 84401 Suite 240

Phone: 801-399-8767

Email: flleverino@co.weber.ut.us




